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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
5th July 2023 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please read and sign the following Behaviour Contract for your child’s visit to Osmington Bay 2023  

  

Pupils will:  

1. Treat all school and activity centre staff with respect and good manners.  

2. Treat all other children with respect and good manners.  

3. Treat all members of the public with respect and good manners.  

4. Follow the instructions of school staff and activity centre staff immediately and without question.  

5. When travelling, follow the instructions given by the coach driver and school staff.  

6. Follow the safety rules set out by the activity centre staff upon arrival and at the start of each activity.  

7. Inform school staff of any concerns as soon as possible.  

8. Respect other people’s property.  

9. Respect the activity centre’s property.  

  

Pupils will NOT:  

1. Threaten or hurt any other person, either physically or verbally.  

2. Enter the accommodation of pupils of the opposite gender.  

3. Disturb others or prevent them from getting to sleep after lights out.  

4. Behave in any way which is judged by school staff or activity centre staff to be unsafe.  

5. Use any equipment or try any activity without the supervision of staff.  

   

IMPORTANT NOTE:  

If school staff or activity centre staff deem a pupil’s behaviour to be unacceptable then that pupil may be 
excluded from some or all of the remaining residential experience.  

Remember:  

• All safety equipment should be worn throughout activities.  

• Always wear suitable footwear.  

• Make sure you drink plenty of water.  

• Don’t skip meals: the activities are active, you will need your energy. 

• Do NOT bring valuables, especially electronic equipment including mobile phones on this trip.  

• Report any injury to a member of staff.  

• Tell an adult if there is anything that you are concerned about.  
  

 
Mr Longland 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School 
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Bearwood 

Bournemouth 

BH11 9UN 
BEARWOOD 

Primary and Nursery School 
 

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett 
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini 
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OSMINGTON RESIDENTIAL– 20-22 SEPTEMBER 2023  
 

I have read all the information in the Pupils Behaviour Contract and agree to follow it:                         

    

   

Child’s name: ___________________________ Child’s signature: ______________________________  

   

I have read all the information in the Pupils Behaviour Contract and have discussed this with my child.   

My child agrees to this contract. If they do not follow this contract, I agree to collect my child from the 

centre if asked.  

   

Parent/guardian’s name: ___________________ Parent/ guardian’s signature: ____________________ 


